
Haul Route Calcium Base Stabilization

Total project costs: $9.05 million
Funded through the Market 
Access Network Fund (Business 
Tax)

Scheduled 
completion date: 
November 2018

Questions?
mailbox@lethcounty.ca
(403) 328-5525

WHAT: Calcium base stabilization of approximately 106 km 
of roads

WHERE: Identified Haul Routes throughout the County

WHY: The roads identified as Haul Routes are in need 
of repair.  This project will create durable and lower 
maintenance all-weather roads.

WORK COMPLETED TO DATE

Calcium Chloride Base Stabilization of remaining haul routes was ongoing throughout the summer, with 
anticipated completion in early November.

BENEFIT TO RESIDENTS

The work done on these haul route roads will reduce maintenance costs once completed, as well as ensure 
they are safe and reliable for all road users, and that our producers can get their products to market.  
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